Stockman, Tina

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Soil & Water Conservation Program

Monday, July 20, 2020 3:52 PM

Soil & Water Conservation Program; DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff
DNR.SWC Staff

RE: State Women In Ag Conference

The Soil and Water Program Office has received an updated list of confirmed workshops for
the State Women in Ag conference. Based on this updated list the program office will allow
expenses for the State Women in Ag conference from FY21 state funds. If there are additional
changes to the agenda and the workshops related to soil and water do not occur then
expenses for the conference will not be allowed from state funds. If you have any questions
please contact your district coordinator. Thank you.

Thank you,

Soil and Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider
taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at

https://www.surveymonkey.com/t/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.



